
On Tuesday, we went to the Eden, a hall belonging to the city of 
Lys-Lez-Lannoy for the rehearsal of the school choir and in the 
evening, we presented a show which was about the life of migrants.
During the show, we sang many songs, the foreign students read 
different texts in their own languages, in English and in French, 
sometimes with the help of the French students, two foreign 
students danced and one sang a song and played the guitar.  




